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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Lyn Cordell. I am a resident of Clatskanie, 97016. 
 
I am writing to urge passage of HB 2927, the National Popular Vote. 
This is a bill whose time has come: one person one vote--no more convoluted procedures that 
circumvent the will of the people. 
 
Oregon has been a leader in making elections fair and accessible. HP 
2927 is an important next step. I urge you to pass it now, without amendments. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Lyn Cordell 
PO Box 1285 
Clatskanie, OR 97016-1285 
(541) 913-7671 

 


